
From:
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date:
Subject: FW: Aiken Standard - Winter Storm Pax

 
 
From: Schechter, Maayan [mailto:mschechter@aikenstandard.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 9:39 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Aiken Standard - Winter Storm Pax
 
Good morning,
 
This is Maayan Schechter with Aiken Standard. Last night, the Aiken County Council met with the Aiken 
County Legislative Delegation about a number of items, including the need for a state match on Winter Storm 
Pax expenses.
 
In May, Gov. Nikki Haley asked the General Assembly to appropriate roughly $16 million of additional 
nonrecurring funds to the counties and state agencies that had unreimbursed expenses coming from the storm. 
 
A comment was made last night that Haley did not include a budget item for a state match in the upcoming 
budget.
 
I'd like to get a comment about first, whether it's true that there is no budget line item for these expenses, and if 
there is none, why that is the case. 
 
Thanks so much for your time and I look forward to hearing back from you, 
 
Maayan Schechter (My-yawn Schek-ter) 

Local Government Reporter

803-644-2395

mschechter@aikenstandard.com
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